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Happy holidays from our 
family to yours!  
We want to wish our Chesterbrook Academy 
families the best of holiday good will and cheer! 
 
Looking back on this past year, we 
see just how lucky we are to have 
warm, caring families like you 
supporting us. Thank you so much 
for helping to shape our school.  
 

❆  WISHING YOU HEALTH AND  

HAPPINESS IN THE NEW YEAR!  ♡  
 
  

School-Wide 
Events:   
 
 Tuesday, December 14: 

Pajama Day with Cookies 
and Milk 

 Wednesday, December 
15: Winter Wonderland 
Movie Day 

 Thursday, December 16: 
Gingerbread Houses and 
BOOK SWAP 

 
 

“The Perfect Balance 
of Learning and Play” 
 
 

 

 


